
 

 

 

Preparing for Open House Month 
 

September is “Open House Month” for all United Methodist Churches!  “Open House” is  

showing our community that we are and can be a lively church.  Another church newsletter  

describes a lively church as: 

 

RESOLUTION FOR A LIVELY CHURCH 

 

A LIVELY church has parking problems, 

a dead church doesn’t. 

A LIVELY church is filled with younger and older people; 

a dead church only wants to serve one generation’s needs. 

A LIVELY church often changes the way things are done; 

a dead church doesn’t have to. 

A LIVELY church asks for more ministry money; 

a dead church has plenty of money for what it does. 

A LIVELY church asks people to open up and risk more; 

a dead church plays it safe and never risks. 

A LIVELY church sees challenges and opportunities; 

a dead church sees problems and dangers. 

A LIVELY church forgives and seeks forgiveness; 

a dead church never makes mistakes. 

A LIVELY church believes in God’s future and has faith; 

a dead church believes only in the past. 

A LIVELY church is filled with committed givers; 

a dead church is filled with tippers. 

A LIVELY church dares to dream great dreams; 

a dead church has nightmares. 

 

So, we now have to prepare for “Open House” or welcoming visitors to our church.  Please familiarize yourself 

with the enclosed ministries of our church that you may not only become active with them but also may invite 

others to this wonderful life in Jesus Christ our Lord. 

 

Also, please consider praying the verse in Matthew 10:  “Pray that the Lord lift up laborers to go to the harvest.” 

 

Glad to Be Your Pastor, 

 
 

Fred Ball 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

P.S., Do you have any ideas about inviting and welcoming people to our church? 

If so, please e-mail me at:  pastor@fumctitusville.com 

First United Methodist Church of Titusville 

206 S. Hopkins Ave, Titusville, FL  32796 

S E P T E M B E R    2 0 1 7 



 

 

For many of us, September has been the traditional “Back to School” month. However, with the threat of 
hurricanes, our schools started in early August. However, our worship services will have the theme of go-
ing back to learn about the foundations of our Christian faith which is rooted in the Hebrew (or Old) Testa-
ment ideas about God’s rulership on earth or “Kingdom.”  We therefore invite you, your friends, relatives, 
associates in business or leisure and neighbors to attend one or more of the following worship services 
that will be held each Sunday morning at 10:00 a.m. in our sanctuary. (We also will live-stream these ser-
vices on our FaceBook page: First United Methodist Church of Titusville, Florida.)  Please take time to 
join us!  
 

September 3, Labor Day Sunday/Communion Service/13th Sunday After Pentecost 

The message will come from Exodus 3:1–15  Kingdom Foundation Series:  Calling 
 

September 10, 14th Sunday After Pentecost 

Sermon will be:  “Kingdom Foundation Series:  Saving Grace” from Exodus 12:1–3, 12-13 
 

September 17, 15th Sunday After Pentecost 

Message is:  “Kingdom Foundation Series:  Overcomers” from Exodus 15:1b-11, 20–21 
 

September 24, 16th Sunday After Pentecost 

The sermon will be from Exodus 16:11-12:  Kingdom Foundation Series:  Complaint Dept. 

If you would like to see our Church develop an informal Praise 

Service on Saturday or Sunday night, then please let us know of 

your interest.  We might hold this service on Church property or 

somewhere close by.  If you would like to volunteer in the areas 

of hospitality, music, praying or teaching, please call: 

 

Kaye Ball at 321-267-0566 or 863-451-1315 or Pastor Fred at 

321-269-7631, ext 204 
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Welcome New Members! 
 

Please help us welcome those who have joined our church in August: 

 

Susan Adair 

Sylvia Harvey 

In Loving Memory 
 

Our prayers are with each family member and friend 

of those who have gone before us. 

 
Dorothy Geiser 

Bob Ross 
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Memorial Gifts 
 

We would like to acknowledge and thank the families and friends 

who have designated memorial gifts to our church in memory of 

those who have gone to be with our Lord and Savior. 

 

Pat Manning 

Jeanne Mays 

Gene & Bonnie Sego 

John & Carol Stephens 

Jim & Sharen Talbert 

C.B. & Phyllis Till 



 

 

 1 Chip Borman, Jr. 

 1 Kurt Erlenbach 

 2 J.D. Daniel 

 2 Jason Webb 

 4 Steve Cherry 

 6 John Bradford 

 7 Pat Cutter 

 7 Andrew Tabin 

 8 Bill Baldwin 

 8 Elaine McCarthy 

 9 Jessica Colon 

 10 Henry Jenkins, Jr. 

 10 Jutta Yarber 

 12 Kevin Gilreath 

 12 Larry Gilreath 

 13 Floyd Lee 

 14 Laura Anne Pray 

 15 James Waring 

 17 Sandi Ahrens 

 17 Helen Beeker 

 17 Mary Anny Bennett 

 17 Kristen Kennerley 

 19 George Nolan 

 19 Norma Phelps 

 20 Nancy Burgess 

 22 Margaret Coveney 

 23 Olivia Crews 

 23 Millie Ross 

 24 Lyla Hoats 

 24 Buckley Stamps 

 25 Vivian Johnson 

 25 Jimmy Poppell, Jr. 

 25 Hunter Summers 

 26 Patsy Gadapee 

 26 Susie Mosier 

 28 Dan Everling 

 28 Jared Greene 

 28 Sharen Talbert 

 29 Susan Barton 

 29 Betty Greene 

 30 John Godke 

 30 Pinky Yount 

 1 Billy & Becky McGonigle 

 1 Hal & Barbara Row 

 12 Henry & Eva Jenkins 

 15 Mike & Kay Mustard 

 18 Harold & Pinky Yount 

 22 Gary & Christina McCurdy 

 26 Bernie & Margaret Coveney 

 30 Herb & Lois Brown 
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YOUR Administrative Council 
 

(Entry One) 

 

My name is Dale Mays and for the past 2 years, I have had both the pleasure and honor to serve 

as your chairman on the Administrative Council.  It’s at times not an easy job, but the opportu-

nity to serve God and to serve this wonderful congregation far out way any human frustrations.  

The many rewards of giving ones time and ones love of Christ are too abundant to mention….a 

simple “thank-you” for allowing me to serve you is paramount from the outset of this newsletter 

item. 

Since chairing the council, I’ve come to realize that many in our congregation do not fully 

know the purpose of a Church Council and what its “Mission, Ministry, and Responsibilities” 

are to the church, to its congregation, and to the community it serves.  I’ve also become increas-

ingly aware that some of you, at no fault of your own, may not know of all the wonderful pro-

grams and things that so many of your fellow parishioners are involved with here at the FUMC 

Titusville.  These are ministries and programs that should make all of us proud to witness and 

appreciate, but you may not know about them, simply because no one has taken the time to 

share this wonderful news with you.  Many in our congregation do not wish to brag, to toot 

their own horn. I certainly appreciate that.  So I’ll brag for them, honoring their passionate com-

mitment to serve Christ and this church. 

So, taking a tip from Mario (isn’t he great!), over the next few months it is my hope to shed 

some much needed, positive light on all areas falling under the purview of your Administrative 

Council in this monthly newsletter.  By giving you this knowledge, all of us will have a better 

understanding of what you and others are doing outside of Sunday worship to serve as Disciples 

of Christ.  You might be amazed to hear of the many wonderful and important ministries of 

Nurture, Outreach, and Witness going on daily at FUMC Titusville….I know that I was! 

And one more thing.  Next month, Pastor Fred, as the Chairman of Nominations committee, 

will be meeting with his group to look at areas of need and look to fill vacant seats on various 

committees here at the church.  Please consider saying YES if he should call.  Or better yet, be 

proactive and drop Pastor Fred a note in the next few weeks and let him know that you are will-

ing to help out wherever you can.  We are all busy, but all of us can do just a little more to make 

our church the very best that it can be.  We all should aspire to be more like Jesus in our daily 

lives…remember,  Jesus came to serve, not be served.  Please prayerfully consider this over the 

coming days. 

Until next time, Blessings to you and be safe. 

 

Respectfully, 

 

Dale Mays 
Administrative Board Chair 
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A Nomination Suggestion for Nominations Committee 
 

On Tuesday nights in September, your church’s Nominations and Leadership Development Committee will begin the 

process of nominating leaders for 2018.  We’d like to know if you feel God leading you to nominate someone 

(perhaps yourself or another Church member) to be a part of the 2017 leadership.  Please check the applicable options 

below and return this letter to our office. 

 

I suggest that: 

This person:   ____________________________________________________  serve in the following ministry(ies): 

 ____________________________________________________________________________________________  

This person:   ____________________________________________________  serve in the following ministry(ies): 

 ____________________________________________________________________________________________  

This person:   ____________________________________________________  serve in the following ministry(ies): 

 ____________________________________________________________________________________________  

This person:   ____________________________________________________  serve in the following ministry(ies): 

 ____________________________________________________________________________________________  

Others: 

 

 

 

Some ministry areas might be: 

 

Outreach (missions) Witness (evangelism) Family Ministries Repairs: _________________  

Youth Ministries Children’s Council Teaching Yard Work 

Music Children’s Church Office Volunteer HeavenBound 

Personnel Trustees Nominations Volunteer 

Finance Administrative Council Community Service Band 

Disaster Response Small Group Leader Small Group Participant Ushering 

Sunday School Volunteer Tutoring   Bible Study Greeting 

 

This person:  _________________________  Develop this ministry:  ______________________________________  

 

Please tell us your name (the person who wrote the above suggestions) so that we may follow up with you: 

 _____________________________________________________________________________________________  

Your Phone/Email:______________________________________ 

Thanks so much for your faithfulness to God.  Call me with any questions or to discuss your options. 

 

In Christian love and On Behalf of your Nominations and Leadership Development Committee, 

 

Fred Ball 
Pastor and Chairperson of Nominations and Leadership Development Committee 



 

 

First United Methodist Church Presents 

Singing Christmas Tree Bus Trip 
1

st
 Baptist Church Orlando              Saturday, December 16, 2017 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Now is the time for holiday plans!  Let’s go on a bus trip to Orlando for the incredible  
production of The Singing Christmas Tree.  Featuring a huge choir, full orchestra,  
worshipful dance, powerful drama and a beautiful display of 250,000 lights.  An exciting 
presentation of Christmas classics and the pageantry of two 40-foot-tall Christmas trees that 
gives the true meaning of Christmas. 
 
Seen by over 600,000 people from every state in America and many foreign countries, don’t 
miss this incredible Christmas show!  Reserve early as space is limited. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Price:  $109 per person 
 
Trip inclusions:  Luxury motorcoach transportation, Singing Christmas Trees tickets, Italian 
dinner at Vinito Ristorante in Orlando, and all gratuities. 
 

----------------------------  CUT HERE  ---------------------------- 

Reservation – Singing Christmas Trees                                                Dec. 16, 2017 

NAME:   _________________________________________________________________  

PHONE:   ________________________________________________________________  

EMERGENCY CONTACT:   __________________________________________________  

PHONE:   ________________________________________________________________  

Reservation and payment deadline:  Nov. 1 
Please remit checks to:  First United Methodist Church 
In Memo:  Write Singing Trees 
Questions?  Call Sandi Bandieri at 321-269-7631  ext 206  FUMC Adult Ministries 
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Volunteer Work Day 
 

Saturday, September 2nd @ 8 a.m. 
 

 

Please save the date of Saturday, September 2nd in order to volunteer to work around First UM Church from 9 am.  

Your grounds committee has a few volunteer jobs that need to be done so that your church can be a more beautiful 

place in which to work God and do ministry and mission.  We are in need of people to do various tasks inside and 

outside the church.  Please bring your work clothes, a pair of work gloves and yard tools (we may also do some in-

side work as well).  We will meet at the church’s office complex at 9 a.m. and receive our assigned tasks.  Thank you 

in advance. 

News From Our Sister Church in Santa Cruz, Cuba 
 

On August 14, we received the following e-mail: 
 

“God bless you my  friends.  I will send you some pictures of the construction of the new restrooms at the Meth-

odist church of Santa Cruz, as well as the congregation.  Everything is going fine, thank God.  Convey my greet-

ings to all who pray for us and contribute to our church of Santa Cruz. 
 

From your younger brother in Christ Pastor 
 

Danilo Bello. 

A Journey with Christ  
(Reprinted from www.upperroom.org programs) 

 

While they were talking and discussing, Jesus himself came near and walked with them. - Luke 24:15 
 

Both the Walk to Emmaus (for adults), Face to Face (for those who are 60 +), Journey (for young adults), Chrysalis (for High 

School Sophomores-Seniors who are 16-19) and Discovery (for Middle School students)  weekends are experiences of  

Christian spiritual renewal and formation that begins with a three-day short course in Christianity.  It is an opportunity to meet 

Jesus Christ in a new way as God’s grace and love is revealed to you through other believers. 
 

The Walk to Emmaus, Journey, and Chrysalis weekend experiences begin with the prayerful discernment and invitation from a 

sponsor.  After one accepts this invitation they complete an application.  The Emmaus leaders prayerfully consider each  

applicant and in God’s time, the person is invited to attend a three-day experience of New Testament Christianity as a lifestyle.  

(Please talk with Richard & Grace Barron and/or Fred & Kaye Ball for sponsorship.) 
 

Following the three-day experience, participants are joined in small groups to support each other in their ongoing walk with 

Christ. 
 

Through the formational process of accountable discipleship in small groups and participation in the Emmaus community, each 

participant’s individual gifts and servant-leadership skills are developed for use in the local church and its mission.  Participants 

are encouraged to find ways to live out their individual call to discipleship in their home, church, and community. 
 

The objective of Emmaus is to inspire, challenge, and equip the local church members for Christian action in their homes, 

churches, communities, and places of work.  Emmaus lifts up a way for our grace-filled lives to be lived and shared with others. 
 

Face to Face is an experience in the Emmaus tradition for persons 60 and older.  This event takes place in our local church and 

allows participants to “go home at night” as well as might meet once a week for 8 weeks. 
 

Upcoming Dates for Walk to Emmaus are: 

In Leesburg:  October 5 – 8, 2017 for Men’s weekend;  October 12 to 15 for the Women’s Weekend. 

In West Deland:  October 21-24, 2017 for Men’s weekend;  October 12 to 15 for the Women’s Weekend. 

http://www.upperroom.org


 

 

Disaster Recovery 

We are at the start of the 2017 Hurricane Season. With a forecast for above average number of storms, the District Office would 

like to remind all churches to begin their preparations for the season. Your Pastor is getting with your Trustees and Church  

Disaster Coordinator to review our Church Disaster Plan. Our Trustees are getting with our Church Disaster Coordinator to  

review our Church Disaster Plan. Please inform Pastor Fred Ball of your plans of evacuation as soon as possible (now – before a 

Hurricane appears- i.e.  if you evacuate- where could we find you in case you leave your residence and any contact number, 

please). If you don't have a plan email our office at office@fumctitusville for assistance in developing your individual or family 

Plan. In the meantime, here is an example of a Disaster:  

Individual Needs Survey 
 

Name: Spouse:  

 

Address: Phone:  

 

Alternate Contact (person or phone)   

 

List names and ages of additional members in household: 

 

 

 

 

 

Do you only speak a non-English language?     No     Yes     Language(s): __________________________________________  

 

Residence Type: Single Family Mobile Home Apt. Floor 

 

Name of Residential Complex: ____________________________________________________________________________  

 

Medical Disability: 

 

Are You: Legally Blind ____  Deaf_____  Mute ____  Aphasic ______  
 

Are you homebound?   Yes   No 
 

Do you use a wheelchair? Always  Most of the Time Sometimes 
 

Do you use a walker/cane? Always  Most of the Time Sometimes 
 

Do you require a special diet? No Yes  Type: 
 

Special Medical Needs (Ex: homeless, severe cardiac, diabetic on insulin) 

 

 

 

Do you rely on electricity for home medical treatments?   Yes   No 
 

Have you registered with the County Emergency Management Department for help in an evacuation? Yes   No 

 

Family Physician: _______________________________________________  Phone: ______________________________  

 

Emergency Contact: _____________________________________________  Phone: ______________________________  
 

(NOT living with you) 
 

Do you have any dog(s)? Yes / No How many? ______  Cats? Yes / No How many? _____  

(Note: Pets are NOT allowed in all shelters. Make evacuation-shelter arrangements for them BEFORE a disaster.) 
 

Do you have transportation in an emergency?   Yes   No   Maybe 
 

Would you need transportation in an emergency? Yes No Maybe 
 

If yes, what type? Standard vehicle Wheelchair access Ambulance 
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United Methodist Beliefs Class 
 

Whether you have never heard of The Christian Church:  "United Methodist" or you have been a United 

Methodist all of your life, you are cordially invited to a three week Sunday school class on United  

Methodist beliefs.  This class will begin on Sunday mornings after the morning worship service (about 

11:20) and last until noon in The Adult Studies room.  It is being taught by Pastor Fred Ball. 
 

The class covers such topics as:  sharing your life’s story and Christ’s story; telling the story about the 

Christian and First United Methodist Church; what First Church does and how you can participate in our 

ministries.  This class will begin on Sunday, September 3 and finish on Sunday, September 17.  If you want 

to join our church, you’ll want to attend these 3 sessions.  If you cannot stay after worship services to at-

tend these classes, pleace contact Pastor Fred and he will be happy to arrange a special class for you during 

the week (this would be about 90 minutes).  Everyone is welcome to attend! 

The Church’s Budgeted Finances 

 

The Finance Committee appreciates your contributions and donations.  With your support we will 

be able to continue sharing God’s love with those around us. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The budget for the year is $404,897 which has been divided evenly making each month’s goal 

$33,742 rather than being weighted differently throughout the year. 

July Goal 
$33,742 

July Expenses 
$35,287 

Income under Expenses 
$4,918 

Under Goal 
$3,373 

July Income 
$30,369 

Celebrate Recovery 
 

Do you have a hurt, habit or hang-up? (Is there a bad habit or addictive behavior that you would like to 

work on in a Christian 12 Step Group?) Do you want to talk about it in a confidential small group  

meeting?  Celebrate Recovery has started again and meets every Saturday at 9:30 am in the Adult Studies 

Room.  
 

Do You Know of a Church Member or Church Attendee Who Needs a Visit? 
Please e-mail the church office at office@fumctitusville.com or call us at 321-269-7631 ext 204 or 207 

and tell us. 
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United Methodist Women 
 

The ministries of FUMC of Titusville’s United Methodist Women are primarily focused on women, chil-

dren, and youth.  We support our local community and the church as well as the international community.  

Our membership is open to any woman who would like to join us.  You do not have to be a member of the 

church.  Come and check us out.  We would love to have you join us.  We are always looking for new 

members and new ideas.  We meet six (6) times a year on the 2nd Tuesday of August (6 p.m. covered 

dish), October (10 a.m.), December (6 p.m. Christmas Social), January (10 a.m.), March (10 a.m.), and 

May (10 a.m.) in the Fellowship Hall. 
 

Our projects include: 

 Salvation Army of Titusville - we provide fresh vegetables and fruits, meat, canned goods, rice or 

noodles, and spices for their soup kitchen.  These are purchased and delivered the last week of every 

month. 

 STOP Hunger Now – we support our church in this international ministry with funds and volunteers. 

 FUMC Titusville’s Christmas Store – we support this community need with funds, donations and 

volunteers. 

 Santa Cruz Methodist in the Holguin District of Cuba – we support our sister church in whatever way 

we can.  The major ministry is to supply the over the counter drugs for our Cuban church family. 

 Olive Branch Visitation – we purchase the elements for communion that is used by this ministry. 

 Celebration of Life Receptions – we are responsible for the bereavement receptions following a fu-

neral.  We have scheduled a coordinator and at least two assistants for each month and we will do the 

planning, acquiring the food, serving, and clean-up following the reception. 

 Methodist Children’s Home – they will always have a place in our hearts and whatever support we 

can give them will continue. 

 We support the young people of north Brevard thru Hope for North Brevard. 

 We continue our monetary contribution to the Women’s Center of North Brevard. 

 We have taken on a new ministry with assistance to National Veterans’ Homeless Support group and 

we are targeting women veterans. 

 We are also working with Rolling Readers to provide funds and readers for elementary school chil-

dren so that they may become more interested in reading. 
 

Other ministries that have great value to us are:  Dove Circle – The Olive Branch Card and  

Visitation Ministry visits of our homebound church family members where they bring small gifts and serve 

Holy Communion every other month.  Cards are sent in the months that they do not visit.  Patchwork 

Friends – provides hand crafted quilts to our church family, nursing homes, local fire and police depart-

ments for traumatized children, military men and women of our church family, loved ones in the hospital 

and those with special needs. 
 

We are blessed to have Pastor Fred Ball as our minister at FUMC Titusville.  He has been  

supportive of us and complimentary of what we achieved. 
 

Whether you give time, your talents, money, or prayers you help make us a productive group who are help-

ing to do God’s work.  All the things we have accomplished or are planning to accomplish are done with 

Jesus.  It is with Him that we can make a difference. 
 

Contact Brenda Pittman, Lynn Coleman, Fran Nolan, or Judy Brooks if you would like more  

information. 
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1960’s Dance 
 

Saturday, Sept. 23rd @ 6pm 

First Presbyterian Church of Titusville on Park Avenue 
 

Everyone enjoyed our 1950’s sock hop, but it’s time to put on those gogo boots and slim cut pants and 

come back to the 1960’s!  Broadstreet and Soliloquy will be providing great 1960’s pop music from the 

Beach Boys, to The Chiffons, from The Mamas & The Papas to Aretha Franklin.  We’ll have snacks to 

take you back and groovin’ to keep you movin’.  Donations will be accepted and funds raised will benefit  

Raelynn Henderson’s granddaughter to help get her to New York to participate in  

the Macy’s Thanksgiving Day Parade with her cheer squad! 

Dove Circle 
 

Dove Circle is one of the small groups, which are a part of the United Methodist Women.  

We meet once a month on the 3rd Tuesday at 3:30pm in the church library.  As a group we 

do many altruistic projects in our community as well as supporting missions around the 

world.  We support the Salvation Army by taking food stuffs to them once a month to  

support their soup kitchen.  We visit and take a small remembrance to the members of our 

congregation, every other month, who are home bound or in nursing homes as a part of our 

Olive Branch mission. We also serve communion to the ones who would like it. On the months that we don’t 

visit, we send cards to let them know we are thinking about them. 
 

During our regular meetings, we are studying the books of the Bible, with each member choosing a book to  

facilitate our learning.  We will begin our meetings in September after taking the summer off.  If you would like 

to join us, please come to our September meeting on the 23rd at 3:30pm. 
 

Contact Glenda Waring for more information, at GLW43@cfl.rr.com. 

Patchwork Friends 
 

Patchwork Friends is another group of United Methodist Women who meet on the first 

Wednesday of each month at 9:00 a.m. in Fellowship Hall.  Here we make an  

average of 100 quilts which are distributed to various members of our congregation who 

are sick, doing rehab, in the hospital, to families with a new baby or who have lost a 

loved one. 
 

We also give quilts to our service men and women currently serving, to veterans, and to family members 

entering the service.  Our red, white and blue quilts are used to decorate the sanctuary for Memorial Day, 

Veterans Day, Labor Day, and World Prayer Day. 
 

You do not need to know how to sew to join us.  We break down the process into many small jobs.  If you 

can iron, use scissors, tie a knot, or match colors, we can use your help.  This is a small group who would 

welcome new members.  Each quilt we make is done so with loving hands and with healing prayers. 
 

We meet on the 1st Wednesday of each month at 9:00 a.m. in Fellowship Hall. 

For more information, contact Glenda Waring at GLW43@cfl.rr.com. 



 

 

September Prayer Focus 
 

“Blessed [are] the peacemakers:  for they 

shall be called the children of God.” 

       — Matthew 5:9 
 

September 3–9 — Growth in Service to Christ 

September 10-16 — One Another 

September 17–23 — Comfort Through Hardships 

September 24–30 — Trust God In All Things 
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Lay Liturgists/Readers 

For September 2017 

 

September 3 — Mary Anne Bennett 

September 10 — Linda Russell 

September 17 — Jerry Copeland 

September 24 — Jake Huether 

Vocal workshop for Aging Singers 
 

September 9th @ 10 a.m. – $5 per person 
 

Are you struggling with those higher notes?  Do you want to strengthen your 

breath support?  Join us in a 2-hour workshop to help develop a more friendly 

bond between your voice and your maturity where you will learn to sing more 

efficiently through the application of breath and relaxation. 
 

Michael has taught voice and directed theatre productions for several colleges 

including Rollins College, Seminole State College, and the University of Illi-

nois to name a few.  He began as a musical theatre performer before attending 

Liberty University for a general degree in music.  He attended Florida State 

University and the University of Illinois where he studied with leading bari-

tone, Nathan Gunn. 
 

Lunch will be provided at no extra cost for those attending the workshop. 
 

Call or email Mario for Reservations:    321-269-7631, ext. 207    mdavis@fumctitusville.com 



 

 
SEPTEMBER ADULT MINISTRIES 

 

TITUSVILLE ROCKS – in the Adult Studies Room 

Tuesday, September 5th @ 6:00 p.m. — Bring snacks to share and your favorite colors of acrylic 

craft paint.  We provide the stones. 

Tuesday, September 26th @ 2:00 p.m. — An intergenerational program with students from  

Legacy.  Join Amy & Sandi and help with 4th and 5th graders.  Base of rocks will be painted 

and children will use markers to paint designs in fun colors.  Our 1st shared program with  

Legacy School. 
 

TUESDAY MORNING KNITTERS – Tuesdays @ 11:00 a.m. resuming September 5th. 

Anyone wishing a beginners class is welcome.  Hope to see you there. 

A quilting class will begin on Tuesday September 5th @ 10:30 a.m.  Pascale Daniel will be teaching 

a beginners class as well as anyone wanting to refresh their skills. 
 

LINE DANCING – Thursdays @ 2:30 p.m. in the Fellowship Hall 

Join Adrienne for fun and exercise.  
 

CHURCH PICNIC – Sunday, September 10th @ 11:30 a.m. at the Sand Point Park Pavilion 

Bring a covered dish.  We provide drinks, paper goods and John Rinehart’s special recipe for Pulled 

Pork or Pulled Chicken. 
 

ADULT COLORING – 1st Monday of each month (September 11th) @ 10:00 a.m. at Sunshine Bakery 

Many adults find coloring relaxing, a time to reflect and fellowship.  Bring a coloring book and  

colored pencils.  We will have extra supplies on hand. Join us upstairs, have a cup of coffee or 

maybe a scone.  
 

COMPUTER SCAMS – Monday, September 18th @ Noon in the Adult Studies Room 

Beware of computer scams!  Rayelynn will give tips on how to avoid and handle scams.  Also she 

will help us understand security on our computers  and how to set up passwords we can  

remember. 
 

MEN’S FELLOWSHIP – Fridays, September 15th & 29th @ 7:00 p.m. - Pocket Pool at Mims UMC 

Fun and challenging.  Let’s have a FUMC Team!  Any questions or to sign up, call Keith at  

321-269-7631, ext. 202. 
 

MOVIE NIGHT – Tuesday, September 19th @ 6:30 p.m. in the Adult Studies Room 

“Hachi” starring Richard Gere and Joan Allen.  The film is based on one of the most treasured and 

heartwarming true stories ever told.  Hachi, a lost Akita puppy, endears himself into the  

Wilson family and grows to be a loyal companion.  As the bond grows deeper, a beautiful  

friendship unfolds embodying the true spirit of family and loyalty, while inspiring the hearts of an 

entire town. 
 

BIBLE STUDY – Wednesdays @ 10:00 am - Adult Studies Room starting Sept. 20th - led by Jan Gilreath 

 Thursdays @ 1:00 p.m. - Adult Studies Room starting Sept. 21st - led by Adrienne 

“Having a Mary Heart in a Martha World” by Joanna Weaver.  Weaver will help us find intimacy 

with God in the busyness of life.  The book costs $15.  Deadline to sign up is September 5th. 
 

FRIDAY FELLOWSHIP – Friday, September 22nd @ 6:00 p.m. at La Marimba 

Fun and fellowship with great Mexican food! 
 

LADIES DAY OUT – 1st & 3rd Thursday of each month 

September 7th @ 11:30 a.m. - Lunch locally.  Meet at Victorio’s. 

September 21st @ 9:30 a.m. - Meet at church.  Bus to Somewhere. 

Visit Dinosaur Museum at Cocoa Beach. 

If you have any questions about this program, please call Carol Stephens at 631-267-2600. 
 

To sign up for any of these programs, check the table in back of the sanctuary 

or 

call Sandi at 269–7631, ext 206. 
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FUMC Staff 
 

 

1 Rev. Fred Ball / Pastor Ext 204 

2 Mario Davis / Administrative Assistant  Ext 207 

3 Keith Meck / Facilities Manager Ext.202 

4 Sandi Bandieri / Director Adult Ministries Ext 206 

5 Carol Henn / Music Director Ext 209 

6 Nursery Ext 208 

7 Receptionist / Volunteer Ext 201 

8 Amy Martin / Director Children’s Ministries Ext 205 

9 Dr. Bob Titus / Pastor Emeritus Home:  321-362-5241 

  Cell:  321-289-1657 

10 Keith Cooke / Financial Secretary 

11 J.D. Daniel / Organist 

12 Steve Rossi / Sound Tech 

13 Josh Huss / Lights and Visuals 

First United Methodist Church 

206 S. Hopkins Ave 

Titusville, FL  32796 

 

Worship  Services:  10:00 a.m. 

Sunday School:  9:00 a.m. 

 

Church Office Hours:  8:00 a.m. – 4:00 p.m., M-F 

       Closed from 12:00 – 12:30 p.m. (Staff at Lunch) 

Phone:  (321) 269-7631 

Fax:  (321) 269-8359 

 

E-mail  Address:  office@fumctitusville.com 

Website:  www.fumctitusville.com 
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